
 

 
June 15, 2022 
 
 
Percy Ashcraft 
Prince George County 
PO Box 68  
6602 Courts Drive, Third Floor 
Prince George , VA  23875 
 
Dear Mr. Ashcraft: 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to 
Xfinity TV services, we maintain an updated website that lists channels that may soon expire or 
terminate (https://www.xfinity.com/programmingchanges). On June 9, 2022 we added ShopHQ 
to that website as unfortunately, due to contract violations, the programming might cease on 
July 12, 2022. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at (410) 960-1566 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Chris Mulhall 
Chris Mulhall 
Senior Manager 
Comcast, Beltway Region 
 

https://www.xfinity.com/programmingchanges

